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The private bus company will not have the service range or frequency as publicly operated 
buses. 

 

It’s quite simple they want to make a reasonable profit from the community that expects a 
reasonable service, an oxy moron. 

 

My wife doesn’t drive, please keep the service’s reliable at a reasonable price. 

Most people now have to change with the new introduction of the new timetable where 
over 20 routes are slashed. 

 

I wish the people making theses decisions had to catch these buses and walk further and 
take longer, they probably drive to work 

 

The bus stop across the road where I live at Albion St in Randwick used to have 5 different 
routes stop at it. Now the stop has been removed and I have to walk 400m up the road 
where only 1 bus stops. 


